
IEP Progress Report Tips 

IEP’s are required to include a description of how your child’s progress toward 
meeting the annual IEP goals will be measured. The current Ohio IEP form lists the 
following options: Curriculum-Based Assessments, Portfolios, Observations,  
Anecdotal Records, Short-Cycle Assessments, Performance Assessments, Checklists, 
Running Records, Work Samples, Inventories, and Rubrics.  

 
The frequency for  
reporting your child’s 
progress also must be 
documented in your 
child’s IEP for each 
individual goal.  
 
You must be provided 
with a Progress  
Report on IEP goals, 
at least as frequently 
as children without 
disabilities receive  
report cards. Your 
child’s Progress  
Reports may be  

concurrent with the issuance of report cards. However, at the discretion of the IEP 
team, the decision may be made to require more frequent Progress Reports based 
on your child’s individual needs. If you feel more frequent Progress Reports are 
needed, be sure to discuss this at the IEP team meeting.  
 

It is important for you to clarify with the IEP team what 
data will be used to complete your child’s Progress  
Reports. You may ask to view the records that were used 
to complete the reports. This will enable you to make 
informed decisions about your child’s educational  
progress.  
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Be INFORMED. 
 

Be EMPOWERED. 
 

Be your child’s 

ADVOCATE. 
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(OCECD) 
 

 

165 West Center St. 
Suite 302 

Marion, Ohio 43302 
 

1-844-382-5452 
 
 

Visit our website at 

www.ocecd.org 

 

Your child’s IEP  
includes a  

description of how 
your child’s progress 
toward meeting the 

annual IEP goals  
will be measured.  

https://www.ocecd.org/
https://www.ocecd.org
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Ohio-Coalition-for-the-Education-of-Children-with-Disabilities/52878084351
https://twitter.com/ocecd
https://www.pinterest.com/ocecd/


 

Progress Reports are required  
to provide detailed information 

about how your child is  
progressing toward meeting 

his/her annual IEP goals.  
A Progress Report of  

“making progress” is an  
incomplete report, and does  

not provide you with an  
appropriate measure of your  

child’s progress.  

The IEP 
documents how 

often your child’s 
progress will be 
reported to you. 

Which of these  
examples gives 

you more  
information 
about the  

child’s  
progress? 

Disclaimer: This publication is intended to provide information only, and is not intended as legal advice. You should consult a lawyer if you need legal 
advice.  


